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Dear Students,

Our Fall Quarter 2020 Music Theatre Workshop Auditions are going virtual this year.

To begin your journey in Music Theatre at UCI, all students must audition for Music Theatre
Workshop Level I & II.

Each student will video record the required materials, create one small format video and submit it
on the required Google Form.

Submissions dates are September 21st – September 23rd.

All the information can be found at this link: https://sites.uci.edu/musictheatreuci/

Read the directions for Audition submissions carefully.  The instructions are detailed.

Write to MLDELANE@uci.edu with your questions.
 
We look forward to reviewing your video.
 
Sincerely,

DR. MYRONA DeLANEY, Professor of Teaching
Head of Music Theatre

Director of the New York Satellite Program
University of California, Irvine

"In a world where you can be anything, be kind."
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